
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 12 September 2025 

What has happened this week?  

Physical Development … The children used their gross motor skills in Outdoor learning and had their 

first PE session with Mrs Horton, playing games and following instructions. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  We have read lots of stories together and worked hard on 

talking in a small group and listening to our friends. All the children have chosen a book to bring home 

to read with their family this weekend. 

Mathematics…  We have sung lots of number songs and begun to use a ten frame. 

Phonics—The children have worked really well in their first phonics lessons this week. They have been 

introduced to the sounds s/a/t/p 

Expressive art and design — Mice created some brilliant self portraits this week that you can see dis-

played in the classroom. 

Reminders & Messages  

Upcoming dates:  

Wednesday 24th September 2.45pm —Do come to school to hear about how we teach phonics and 

how you can support your child at home. 

 

Work on the Wall: Robyn for her wonderfully detailed drawings. 

Headteacher award: Freddie for the kindness and compassion he has shown to his classmates and 

teachers since starting at school. 

 


